
Toddler family meet up & Spring
Program: May 1, 4:45-5:15 on
playground, show at 5:30pm
No school May 26: Memorial Day

ROOM 106

EXPERIENCE CURRICULUM

Spring is Here!

May is Teacher Appreciation
Month, and we want to take a
moment to give a huge THANK
YOU to Maren, Serennie, and
Chelsea - the glue that kept the
toddler rooms together while
searching for the right candidates
to join the team. Their patience
and care make each day special for
our little ones. We are so lucky to
have them!

THANK YOU, TEACHERS!

WELCOME AND THANK YOU

We know that transitions can be a big
deal for our toddlers (and for families
too!), and we’re grateful for your
patience and support as we welcomed
Drew to the classroom. It’s been
wonderful to see relationships
forming and the classroom community
continuing to grow.

Please clean out your child’s winter
gear from their cubbies and make
way for sun hats! To help us keep
track of your toddler’s gear - please
LABEL all of your child’s belongings!
We don’t want to lose anything!

As we are entering sunscreen season,
please start the day off by applying
sunscreen in the morning, as the
toddlers spend time outdoors shortly
after morning arrival. Thank you!

Reminders

This month we’re trying out the
Experience Curriculum, a play-based
and hands-on learning approach that’s
perfect for curious toddlers. We’ll keep
you posted as we explore this new
approach together!
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